
  
 
 
 

   
 WANTED FOR THEFT   

BOWP-16-0205-0000-0060 

                          
 

On 02/05/16, at approximately 1:30am, a theft occurred in the 3500 block of Mase 
Lane - Bowie, MD 20715.  The above-pictured suspect entered the victim’s unlocked 
vehicle and took a pair of men’s sunglasses valued at $20. The suspect then fled on 
foot in an unknown direction.  
  
   
                                        Anyone with information about this incident please contact 
                                       City of Bowie Police Department - Criminal Investigation Section 
                                         Detective Harris #079 at 240-544-5750 or 240-544-5700 
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